
 
 
 
 
 
 

June 21, 2001 
 
 

NOTICE OF FOURTH WORKSHOP  
 

(July 9-13 and 16-18, 2001) 
(July 30 – August 3, 2001 – Follow-up Session) 

 
 
RE: In the Matter of the Investigation Into U S WEST COMMUNICATIONS, INC.’s 

Compliance with Section 271 of the Telecommunications Act of 1996, Docket 
No. UT-003022; In the Matter of U S WEST COMMUNICATIONS, INC.’s 
Statement of Generally Available Terms Pursuant to Section 252(f) of the 
Telecommunications Act of 1996, Docket No. UT-003040. 

 
TO PARTIES OF RECORD AND INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 
The Commission gives notice to all parties of record and interested persons of the time 
and place established for the fourth workshop in this proceeding. 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the fourth workshop in this proceeding will 
be held beginning on Monday, July 9, 2001, beginning at 10:00 a.m., in the 
Commission’s Hearing Room 206, Chandler Plaza Building, 1300 S. Evergreen Park 
Drive SW, Olympia, Washington.  If you are unable to attend the workshop in person, 
you may attend via the Commission’s teleconference bridge line subject to its 
availability.  Please call Kippi Walker at (360) 664-1139 to request this service.  Due to 
the limited number of conference ports available, service will be limited to the first 
eleven people requesting the service.  The Commission also will seek to provide linkage 
to TVW for audio monitoring of these proceedings.  This audio broadcast can be 
accessed from the audio page on our website at www.wutc.wa.gov/audio. 
 
The purpose of the workshop will be to address loops, emerging services, and general 
terms and conditions, and discuss 272, Track A and public interest, and general terms and 
conditions.  A follow-up session will be held beginning on Monday, July 30, 2001, at 
a location to be determined. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
C. ROBERT WALLIS, 
Administrative Law Judge 



 
 


